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Wednesday 16th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Reception Visit to the Playhouse Theatre – Friday 16th December 2022 

 

In Reception, we love sharing lots of different stories, and as part of bringing this learning to life, we 

have organised a visit to the Playhouse Theatre to watch a performance of ‘Goldilocks and the Three 

Bears.’ On Friday 16th December. 

A voluntary contribution of £16.60, via MyEd, is required to cover the cost of the trip. Please make 

all payments by Friday 2nd December. If you are having trouble meeting the cost of the trip, please 

let us know and we will endeavour to support you with this.  

We will be leaving school after the children have had their lunch and we will be returning back to 

school before the end of the day, so pick up will be at 3.30pm as usual.  

Your child will need to bring their reading folder and water bottle as usual on this day. They will be 

wearing their school uniform for the trip.  

As mentioned in the previous newsletter, there is an option to ‘round’ up your contribution to 

support any families who are finding it difficult to meet the cost. 

We look forward to a great day!  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

The Reception Team 
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